
Would you like to share your views on post-diagnostic support for autistic adults in the UK?   

What is the study? 

In this study we are looking at the support autistic adults receive after being diagnosed. We want to hear 

about autistic peoples’ experiences of post-diagnostic support and whether the support on offer could be 

improved. From this, we will be looking at improving services to ensure that post-diagnostic support truly 

meets the needs of autistic adults. 

Who are we looking for? 

We are recruiting autistic adults who received a diagnosis as an adult (18+) from a UK service within the last 

ten years to take part in this study. 

What does taking part involve? 

Taking part will involve contributing to 3 two-hour online workshops. The dates are given on an online form 

where you can register your interest. Participants who take part in all three sessions will receive a £75 voucher 

per session.  

How do I express my interest in the study? 

Please follow the link and complete the Google Form if you are interested in taking part: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScBKdLBcqEz0J3nhsE0BU_ySy02JKrfa1b6L3UKFZQMHsYc0w/

viewform?usp=pp_url 

Please note that there are a limited number of spaces available at the workshops. We will invite eligible 

participants and provide further information. 

If you cannot take part in the workshops, but would like to contribute to the study there is an option to take 

part via questionnaire. More information is included on the expression of interest form. 

Who are the researchers? 

Dr Megan Freeth, Dr Daniel Poole and Susanna Crowson are psychologists at the University of Sheffield. 

Together we do research with and for the autistic community.  

What if I need more information to decide? 

I very much hope that you would like to join us with this research. If you have any questions about the 

research, you can email me via s.crowson@sheffield.ac.uk, or the study principal investigator Megan (via 

m.freeth@sheffield.ac.uk).  


